
 
 
December 22, 2020 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB-2020-0008 Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 2021 IRM Application 
 Cost Claims  
 
CNPI has received and reviewed the cost claims submitted by SEC and VECC related to the 
above-noted proceeding and has no objections.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Greg Beharriell, P.Eng. 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc: Mark Rubenstein, Jay Shepherd, Wayne McNally (SEC) 
 Shelley Grice, John Lawford (VECC) 
 Marc Abramovitz, Richard Lanni (OEB Staff) 
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